
Consultation response form 

Question Your response 

Do you have any comments on Ofcom’s 
proposed changes? 

Comux would only like to respond to the 
proposed changes to ‘Retention and Production 
of Recordings’ sections 4.16 and 4.17 

 Comux is concerned that the provision to 
provide compliance recordings in broadcast 
quality for all of our 34 licensed services, would 
be prohibitively expensive. This would require 
Comux to commission a replacement system at 
considerable cost, with significantly increased 
storage capacity, and would question the need 
whether this is necessary. To date Comux is not 
aware that it has had any quality issues arising 
from previous recordings provided from its 
current system which produces files at reduced 
SD resolution. 

 

 


